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2G. Action March 28, 2005

ACTION: APPROVAL OF CONTINUED EMPLOYMENT

BOARD GOAL: Personnel

FISCAL NOTE: Budgeted in General Fund

Shady Grove Elementary School

The following professionals are being recommended for continued employment with the 
Keller Independent School District for the 2005-2006 school year moving from Probationary 
to Certified One-Year Term contract status:

Polly Soulsby

The following professionals are being recommended for continued employment with the 
Keller Independent School District for the 2005-2006 school year on Probationary Contract 
status:

Melinda Baker (183 days)
Corey Bell
Kelly Davisson
Corrine Green

Melinda Mason
Ashley Patterson
Shannon Raaz
Sherry Windle

Andrea Wise
Tara Yancy

The following professionals are being recommended for continued employment with the 
Keller Independent School District for the 2005-2006 school year on a Certified One-Year 
Term contract status:

Sherry Barnes
Dianne Barrett
Betty Boone
Cindy Diaz
Jennifer Edwards
Annie Gamble
Deborah Hitte

Ann Irizarry
Diane Laws
Cynthia Maxwell
Tracie McCoy
Jackie Meyer
Patricia Minton
Ashlee Paxton

Beverly Reed
Debbie Rhea
Dana Stobaugh
Robyn Thompson
Maureen Tully

The following professionals are being recommended for continued employment on 
Probationary contract status with stipulations issued in the individual’s contract to be 
completed prior to the first day of the 2005-2006 school year:

Andrea Gowins (193 days)



The following professionals are being recommended for continued employment on a Certified 
One-Year Term contract status with stipulations issued in the individual’s contract to be 
completed prior to the expiration of Texas Standard certificate:

Kristy Sifford

The following professionals are being recommended for continued employment on a part-
time, no contract basis for the 2005-2006 school year:

Natalie Boles Stacey Carter Elizabeth Roy

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

The administration recommends that the Board of Trustees approve the employment 
recommendations as presented.

Respectfully submitted,

James Veitenheimer Penny Benz
Superintendent of Schools Assistant Superintendent/Human Resources


